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Welcome to the 4th and final school term for 2020! It 
has been a big year for us all, but this term is sure to 
be filled with fun and learning just like all the others. 
We welcome back Miss Bashford to the office and 
classroom on Tuesdays and Thursdays, and are 
delighted to have Ms Nicholls in on Mondays, 
Wednesdays and Thursdays, and Mrs Adams on 
Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays.  

 
 

Updated ‘Covid -19’ Requirements 
Talbingo Public school will be following the 
updated guidelines provided by NSW Education 
Department, in consultation with NSW Health.  
 

This means non-essential adults are still not 
permitted on school grounds or at school events. 
This includes parents and carers except for 
parent/teacher meetings that are essential for 
student/family well-being. P&C meetings should 
continue online only, with P&C social 
events/fundraisers still not permited in Term 4.  
At school we continue to promote and encourage 
regular hand-washing, avoid sharing of food & 
personal items, washing shared items and 
excluding and staff or students who are unwell.  
On a happier note: interschool activities may 
recommence, kindergarten orientation, 
excursions and camps may resume. ALL under 
strict covid guidelines (of course).  
 
 
 

96.3 Sounds of the Mountains 
Reminder: All Talbingo Public School students will be 
on the air @ 2.40pm Wednesday 14th October. 
Students will be presenting ‘Readers Theatre’. Readers 
Theatre is a fantastic way to enhance students reading 
skills and confidence, making learning fun and 
entertaining. Tune in to hear our fun! 

 
 
 
 

Friends Program  
Getting on Track in Time (Got It!) is an early 
intervention program aiming to reduce and prevent 
emotional and social problems, and disruptive and 
challenging behaviours at school and home, offering 
support to schools in fire impacted areas.  
A 6 week FRIENDS program will be starting this 
Thursday – 15th October 2020 @ 11:00am-12:00pm 
with Andrea Mascini. Students will be learning to 
manage their feelings and behaviours both at home 
and school, learn to make and maintain friendships 
more easily, develop problem solving skills and 
become more confident and resilient.  

 
 

Book Week! 
 
 

Next Tuesday the 20th October is Book Week! To 
celebrate this year students will be creating chalk 

side-walk masterpieces of their favourite book 
characters. Be sure on your town fitness walks to drop 

by and admire students work! 
 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Wednesday 14th 
October 

Sounds of the 
Mountains Readers 

Thursday 15th 
October 

Friends Program 

Tuesday 20th 
October 

Book Week 

Wednesday 28th 
October 

Sounds of the Mountains 
Readers 

Thursday 29th 
October 

Friends Program 
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